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Sheriff’s Pistol License Unit available to assist Permit 

Holders this Weekend at Syracuse Gun Show 
  

Town of Geddes, New York – Members of the Onondaga County Sheriff’s Office Pistol License Unit will be 

on hand this weekend to answer questions at the Syracuse Gun Show.  

 

The Syracuse Gun Show will be held at the New York State Fairgrounds on Saturday September 16
th

 from 9 am 

to 5 pm and on Sunday the 17
th

, from 9 am to 3 pm.  The show is hosted by New York State Arms Collectors 

Association of New York and is the biggest show in NYS. 

 

Members of the Sheriff’s Office will be available to answer questions regarding the NYS Pistol License 

Applications issued in Onondaga County and will be processing amendments to acquire handguns to Onondaga 

County issued Pistol License holders.  In addition to providing services at the show, the Sheriff’s Office will 

also open its doors at the Sheriff’s Office Headquarters building located at 407 South State Street, on Saturday 

from 8:30 am to 5:00 pm and Sunday from 8:30 am to 2:30 pm to provide supplemental services that cannot be 

provided to existing license holders at the show. 

 

Show Admission 

General: $7.00 

Children 12 & under: Free with Parent 

Seniors: $5.00 

Plenty of Free Parking 
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